Brothers,

Happy Sunday!

May will be a busy month for us and your help is needed! Plan to attend Tuesday's Council Meeting. The meeting starts at 6 pm in the church cafeteria with the Officer's Meeting at 5 pm.

First, let's review April. Our team of Holy Hill Ushers led by Bill Rusch are Greg Krusiec, Lee Schneider, Robert Pauley, Darv Kaiser, Luke Levsen, Jacob Levsen and Tony Glembowski did a great job, ushering last weekend.

Bryan Smith organized the luncheon for St. John Teachers and staff. Bryan's team included Joe Beers, Luke Levsen and Gerry Brunner. The guys also gave each staff member the end of school year gift cards, put together by Joe Beers and John Pfankuch. We have gift cards for all of the St. Thomas Aquinas staff as well.The thank you cards are already being sent! Great job guys!
 
Rick Servais will be awarding the Knights of Columbus Harold Meyer Memorial Scholarship on Wednesday night in Elkhart Lake and I will be awarding scholarships in Plymouth on May 11th.

The Walk to Mary is scheduled for May 7th. 

Highway Cleanup is also on the 7th. 

We will be handing out roses on the 7-8th for Mother's Day weekend, supporting the Right To Life. 

Our Tootsie Roll Drive starts May 13-15. 

Our May 15th Brat Fry will support out SJB & STA staff. 

Our Spiritual Breakfast is on Saturday, May 21st. 

Our Quarterly Mass/Exemplification at SJB on the 22nd.

The Golf Outing planning is underway and is scheduled for June 25th. 

Wow, I think I got Carpal Tunnel just typing our schedule.

One additional update; Don Sager and I met with Father Phil and received his blessing for 
our Delta Drive membership drive. Don will have more information on Tuesday. 

These fine Christian men are celebrating a birthday in May: Louis Busalacchi on the 3rd, 
John Daul on the 4th, Lee Schneider on the 9th, Stephen Scmidt on the 13th and Paul 
Gamoke on the 21st. Happy Birthday, brothers!

One more reminder for Tuesday's meeting. Frank tells me the food will be great, so bring 
an appetite! We will also complete elections for the coming year! See you then!

GK Greg

